
P6 Class Newsletter
Fernielea Primary School Term 2

Dear Parent / Guardian,

I hope you have all had a relaxing October break. Primary 6 will have a busy term ahead doing 
lots of exciting activities including running our own business enterprise and producing a live 
radio show.

Topic
This term, P6 are running their own business in order to raise funds for our school. The 
children  will be creating a product and selling it at the Christmas fair in December. In 
addition to this, P6 will be learning about social, economic and political current issues and 
how these affect our community. 

Maths
In Maths, P6 will be focusing on money and decimals. This will be helpful for our finance and 
enterprise work.
Big Maths will have a large focus on multiplication so it would be great if you could continue 
to help your child practise the multiplication tables at home.

Language
In Language, P6 pupils will be continuing to read Kensuke’s Kingdom as a class and 
completing an in-depth review of the novel. In writing, P6 pupils  will have the opportunity to 
write letters and persuasive texts linking with our work on current issues within the 
community. 

Homework
Reading groups will be heard in class at least once a week on Monday and/or Tuesday, this is 
to be practised at home.
Remember to please sign each page of your child’s homework and reading record.
Homework will be given out on Monday and is to be handed in on Thursday. P6 pupils will 
complete a spelling, reading and maths task each week.

PE
Our PE days are changing to Wednesday and Friday. Please check your child has a PE kit and 
gym shoes. Please be aware that no jewellery is allowed during PE. If jewellery can’t be 
removed, please provide plasters or tape to cover them.

Please encourage your child to bring in any certificates or achievements attained out-with 
school so these can be included in their Pupil Profiles and be celebrated in school too.

This will be an exciting and busy Christmas term! Please keep up to date with what Primary 6 
are up to on our class blog: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ac/fernieleaprimary6/
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

 

Mrs Leslie  
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